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Please join us at our next Neighbors United meeting,
Monday, December 8,2018 at 7:00pm
Join us at the Claude Pepper Senior Center, 1762 S. La Cienega Boulevard
Faircrest Heights: One of the Hottest Neighborhoods In America in 2013 — BusinessInsider.com

PreS|dent’s Corner
by Laura Anderson
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Greetings Neighbors,

Happy New Year! As the new year

2018 Lo

The new year is always a time full of promise
and new beginnings for so many. We at Neighbors United were fortunate
enough to end 2017 on a high note. We were celebrated the end of the year
with many of our neighbors at the Neighbors United Holiday Party at the

dawns, | wanted to take a moment to
wish you all a very happy new year!

December Meeting, and while it’s always wonderful to celebrate all together
-- it was even more exciting to have so many new faces in attendance!

In the spirit of the new year, | encourage all of our neighbors who have lived
here for a while but have not come to a meeting lately to come and get
involved! Additionally, for those of you who are new to the neighborhood
we welcome you to the meetings as well- they’re a great way to meet your
new neighbors and get involved. We need all of your help, neighbors new and
old, to help to maintain the great quality of life in Faircrest Heights.

We’ll see you on Monday, January 8th at 7:00 p.m.

Puuira > @fudetbon

President
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Call 911 immediately if you see persons breaking
into homes or loitering around neighbors’ homes.

* NeighborsUnitedofFH @gmail.com  www.facebook.com/NeighborsUnited1981




Thank you to all of you who joined us at our Annual Holiday Pot Luck!
It was great seeing everyone, and we hope you will join us next year as
a great time was had by all! Thank you also to all of our new volunteers
to the Neighbors United board, we
appreciate your dedication to our
neighborhood. We also want to
thank you all - our community
helped to donate over 88 bags of
food to the Holy Spirit Food Bank
this year. Your kindness helped to
make sure everyone had a
2 wonderful holiday.

Is Your Membership Up To Date?

The membership drive is happening now! If you have not renewed your
membership, now is the time! For those of you interested in paying your
dues electronically, we will be getting a PayPal account set up for your
convenience. If you prefer to send a check or cash, please clip the
Membership Form below and give both to your block captain, or pop it
in the mail! Remember that your dues allow us to continue making this
neighborhood as amazing as it is!

If you have a new neighbor on your block, remember that they too may
be interested in Neighbors United! Feel free to pass along the newsletter.

Just for Fun:
What do you tell someone you didn’t see at New Year’s
Eve! I haven’t seen you for a year!

Hearts & Flowers

We are sending our thoughts and
concerns for all those neighbors in
need now. Remember to notify
your block captain or Helen
Nelson, our Hearts and Flowers
chair, at 323-934-0752.

Please give your dues to your block captain. Feel free to bring them to a meeting, or mail them to:
Neighbors United ¢ PO.Box 35103 ¢ Los Angeles, CA 90035

Stay Connected!

This newsletter runs with your
support, and with the transition
to a new editor, your article
contributions and feedback are
much appreciated! Please send
any contributions to us at:

NeighborsUnitedofFH @gmail.com

Officers & Committee Chairs

President Laura Anderson

1%t Vice President. Mary Ann Yurkonis
2" Vice President.......ccceeeueee Yvonne Smith
Treasurer Eli Barak
(Acting) Recording Secretary ulie Pilat
Corresponding Secretary........Sue Beidleman
Parliamentarian Vincent King
Sergeant-At-Arms Louis Acosta
Newsletter Editor Allie Cormier

Hearts & Flowers Chair Helen Nelson

If you are interested in joining - please join us
at the meeting this coming Tuesday!

Neighbors United Membership Form
The membership drive is happening now! Support Faircrest Heights!

Address:

Phone:

eMail:

Yearly Dues: $20.00
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Please fill this out and give it with your check payable to Neighbors United to your block captain.
We are also in the process of getting a PayPal account for those of you who would prefer to pay your dues electronically.



